
 

Corporation of the Municipality of Temagami 
 

Memorandum to Council 

Memo No. 
2020-M-064 

 

Subject: Report from Treasurer/Administrator 

Agenda Date: June 25, 2020 

Attachments:  

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council receive the report from the Treasurer/Administrator dated June 25, 
2020. 
 
INFORMATION 
 
ICIP Green Funding and Water Capital 
We received word last week that we were not approved for the application made to the ICIP Green Fund.  
In this we had applied for funding for items on OCWA’s capital request list in Temagami South totaling 
over $2 million.   
 
As we are having a representative from OCWA attend the meeting on June 25th, at our July 16th meeting 
Staff will prepare a recommended response to OCWA’s capital listing for 2020.  Simply put, most cases 
the recommended response will be that we will continue to pursue funding opportunities for these items 
but they are outside of our financial capabilities at the present. 
 
Server 
Due to a power outage, we had some issues with our server.  These have been rectified but it did take 
us out of commission from a computer point of view for a day.  That day we did have a bit of a Team 
Building exercise and tended to the gardens around the Municipal Office.  We have a section with 
vegetables and have added perennials to others. 
 
Working Groups and/or ad hoc committees 
As noted at the last meeting, we have started with the information exchange portion of our Waste 
Management Master Plan, our Service Delivery Review and are about to start the Official Plan Review 
with the one window consultation process with the Province.  As we move forward with these, Council 
can either act as a group and call special meetings as required to consider different options or Council 
could establish working groups and/or ad hoc committees to hold meetings and report back to Council.  
Later in the meeting there is a notice of motion presented for Council’s consideration but that could be 
time to establish working groups should that be the route Council wishes to take. 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted: 
Craig Davidson 
Treasurer/Administrator 
 


